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Circular 316: Permit for ood and everage ervices uring Ramadan

Dear Business Partners, 

The Holy Month of Ramadan is expected to 

start at the second week in May this year.  

Food outlets that wish to provide a service 

during the day time in Ramadan where 

food and beverages are served to 

customers for consumption within the 

premises, and whether by table service, or by the 

customer purchasing at the counter and then 

consuming within the premises (collectively 

“Dine-In”)  may do so without the need for an 

additional permit provided  the Food Outlets 

implement certain procedures within their 

premises that are detailed in the 

Guidelines attached to this circular. This is to 

establish the necessary courtesy of non-fasting 

individuals to refrain from eating, drinking, 

and smoking in public and in the presence of 

fasting Muslims during daytime in the Holy 

Month.  

Food outlets that only offer a take-away 

or delivery service may continue to operate 

during the day in Ramadan as usual. 

If you have any questions or wish to give 

feedback, please call Customer Care on tel: 

-٨٠٠-٤DDA (٣٣٢)  or via email at 

info@dda.gov.ae
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